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What an amazing display of book characters we had in school today. From the Hungry Caterpillar to 
George’s Marvellous Medicine and everything in between. Many of the costumes were home produced 
so thank you to all for supporting your children with this fabulous event. The key message is to 
encourage children to read as much as possible, as well as choosing a wide variety of authors. 
Parents also play an important part in reading regularly to their children too. Through reading, 
learners are exposed to new words in their rightful context of use, which contributes to vocabulary 
learning. This has been proven to enhance not only academic prospects but also wider job 
opportunities. Finally , recent studies have shown that just 6 minutes of reading a day reduces 
stress. Who doesn’t love to listen to a story! 

 

There will be more photos in our half-
termly newsletter.  

 

 

 

 

Toys from Home 

Children should not be bringing in toys from home, including cuddly toys. We are having an increasing 
number of issues involving lost and broken items that should not be in school. Personal items and 
toys should be kept at home. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

 

Comic Relief - next Friday 

Next Friday we get to dress up all over again ,(I promise that will be the last time this term). 
Costumes can be a character from the Mr Men or Little Miss books, a superhero, anything that will 
make another person laugh or smile, which could include crazy hair or anything red. 

Donations can be made on the link below or to the school office. 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=13946 

W 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=13946


 

Federation News from Mr Jolliffe  

  

Yesterday and today, we celebrated World Book Day and it is 
always a pleasure to see so many children taking part in this event 
in their own way. World Book Day was created by UNESCO in 1995 as a worldwide celebration to 
promote the enjoyment of books and reading and over 100 countries have taken part in WBS since 
then. The first World Book Day took place in the UK in 1997 and has taken place almost every year 
on the first Thursday in March ever since. The message of World Book Day is the same today as it 
was then, that reading is fun, accessible, exciting and has the power to transform lives. Children are 
more likely to enjoy reading when they have greater control over what they read and when there is 
an emphasis on fun and in school, children have lots of opportunities to do this. I really enjoyed 
sharing the Picture News assembly with children at Silverton School on Monday and hearing about 
all the children’s favourite books and their plans for costumes or badges for Thursday. Although I 
wasn’t working in the federation schools on Thursday, I did hear about what each school was doing 
and saw some pictures of children dressed up, as well as seeing lots of children walking to school in 
costumes at an Exeter school. I know that finding a costume or theme can be a challenge for 
parents as well, so thank you for sharing in this opportunity to celebrate books and the 
opportunities that they give children to explore our world, experience the wonders of imaginative 
worlds and learn about other cultures and begin to understand that life is not the same for 
everyone. 

 

 

 

 

Which walking and cycling routes 
do you think should be the priority? 
We’re asking residents to give their views on 
two plans that set out our ambitions to improve 
walking and cycling facilities in the Clyst Valley 
and parts of Mid Devon over the next 10 to 20 
years. 

The plans have been developed to show which 
routes we think should be prioritised when 
funding becomes available, for instance from 
the Government or from housing developers. 

One plan focuses on Cullompton and Tiverton 
and has been developed in partnership with 
Mid Devon District Council. The second plan 
includes a 50km route covering the Clyst 
Valley and has been developed in partnership 
with East Devon District Council. 

To hear more about the proposals, please 
attend one of our online events next week or 
the in-person consultation events later this 
month. Find details in the full story on the news 
page of our website.  

https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMjIsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsInVybCI6Imh0dHA6Ly9kZXZvbi5jYy9jdWxsb21wdG9ubGN3aXAiLCJidWxsZXRpbl9pZCI6IjIwMjQwMzAxLjkxMTAxOTIxIn0.QklPG3VpgczHqeE56zYI5l6XQU0XbfeCX1CLyTX5pD4/s/559219831/br/23805
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMjMsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsInVybCI6Imh0dHA6Ly9kZXZvbi5jYy9jbHlzdGxjd2lwIiwiYnVsbGV0aW5faWQiOiIyMDI0MDMwMS45MTEwMTkyMSJ9.qCSJZaYjupPa3isVWix7ZlMXma7LkuJNcpUROqR7DSg/s/559219831/br/238053218751
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMjMsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsInVybCI6Imh0dHA6Ly9kZXZvbi5jYy9jbHlzdGxjd2lwIiwiYnVsbGV0aW5faWQiOiIyMDI0MDMwMS45MTEwMTkyMSJ9.qCSJZaYjupPa3isVWix7ZlMXma7LkuJNcpUROqR7DSg/s/559219831/br/238053218751
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMjQsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsInVybCI6Imh0dHBzOi8vd3d3LmRldm9uLmdvdi51ay9uZXdzL3doaWNoLXdhbGtpbmctYW5kLWN5Y2xpbmctcm91dGVzLWRvLXlvdS10aGluay1zaG91bGQtYmUtdGhlLXByaW9yaXR5LyIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoi
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMjQsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsInVybCI6Imh0dHBzOi8vd3d3LmRldm9uLmdvdi51ay9uZXdzL3doaWNoLXdhbGtpbmctYW5kLWN5Y2xpbmctcm91dGVzLWRvLXlvdS10aGluay1zaG91bGQtYmUtdGhlLXByaW9yaXR5LyIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoi


 
 
 
 

March 

18th   Year 5 Showdown at Barnfield Theatre 

w/c 18th  Reception Parent Consultations 

w/c 18th  Reports go home to parents 

w/c 25th Parent consultations Year 1 to Year 6 if required 

28th   Last day of term, 1.30pm finish. 

April 

18th - 19th Year 3 and 4 residential to Okehampton 

29th   Bags2School Collection 

 

Key assessment dates for 2024 

Year 6 SATs     w/c 13th May 

Phonics Screening (Year 1)   w/c 10th June 

Times Tables Check (Year 4)  w/c 3rd June 

 

Term dates for pupils - 2023/24: 

SPRING TERM 2024   4th January to 28th March 2024    
                                  

SUMMER TERM 2024   15th April to 25th July 2024 

May Day holiday – 6th May 2024      Half term – 27th May to 31st May 2024 

Non-pupil days (i.e. staff only): 3rd June and 28th June 2024 

Term dates for pupils - 2024/25: 

 

AUTUMN TERM 2024   5th September to 18th December 2024 

                             Half term – 28th to 1st November 2024 

 

SPRING TERM 2025    7th January to 4th April 2025     
                                     Half term – 17th to 21st February 2025 

            

SUMMER TERM 2025   22nd April to 25th July 2025 

        May Day holiday – 5th May 2025 

      Half term – May 26th to 30th May 2025 

 

Non-pupil days (i.e. staff only): 3rd and 4th September, 29th November 2024, 6th January, 27th June 2025  

 

Headteacher:  Mrs. Carole Shilston 

Telephone/fax: 01404 822584 

Email:  admin@whimpleprimary.co.uk 

Website: www.whimple-primary.devon.sch.uk 

mailto:admin@whimple-primary.devon.sch.uk
http://www.whimple-primary.devon.sch.uk

